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RED NOSE DAY 

Thanks to everyone who 

contributed to raise a grand total of 

Ã240 which will go towards the 

many good causes supported by 

Comic Relief. 

BOOK WEEK 
Thank you so much to everyone who 
attended our Book Fair this year.  We have 
raised an amazing Ã1270 in commission to 
spend on books for our reading lessons 
and class book corners!  
Thank you also to all those who have 
taken part in the Readathon at home over 
the past few weeks.   
This has raised the fantastic sum of Ã700 
which will contribute greatly to the books 
we buy and put brand new, exciting books 
into the hands of our children.   
Your support is, as always, really 
appreciated and means that we can go 
that extra mile in raising the profile of 
reading at St Thomas Becket.  
Mrs Lee 

YR 6 RESIDENTIAL 

Our Year 6 production was 

originally scheduled to take place 

on Thursday 14 July, starting at 

7.00pm. Due to other school 

commitments we now need to 

change this date to Wednesday 

13 July. Please note this change 

of date in your diaries. Apologies 

for any inconvenience this may 

cause. 

Year 6 production: Wednesday 

13 July, starting at 7.00pm 

1 April 
2022 

{ŎƘƻƻƭ ¦ƴƛŦƻǊƳ 
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όƅŜŜŎŜǎ ŜǘŎύ ǿƛƭƭ ƴƻǘ ŀǇǇƭȅ ŘǳǊƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ǎǳƳƳŜǊ ǘŜǊƳΦ 
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5ŀǊƪ ƎǊŜȅ ǘŀƛƭƻǊŜŘ ǎƘƻǊǘǎ                                             {ŎƘƻƻƭ ǎǳƳƳŜǊ ŘǊŜǎǎ όǊƻȅŀƭ ōƭǳŜ 

5ŀǊƪ ƎǊŜȅ ǎƻŎƪǎ                                                              ŀƴŘ ǿƘƛǘŜ ǎǘǊƛǇŜύ 

²ƘƛǘŜ ǎƘƻǊǘ ǎƭŜŜǾŜŘ Ǉƻƭƻ ǎƘƛǊǘ                                    tƭŀƛƴ ǿƘƛǘŜ ǎƻŎƪǎ ƻǊ ǿƘƛǘŜ ǝƎƘǘǎ 

wƻȅŀƭ ōƭǳŜ ±-ƴŜŎƪ ƧǳƳǇŜǊ            wƻȅŀƭ ōƭǳŜ ±-ƴŜŎƪ ƧǳƳǇŜǊ 

ƻǊ ŎŀǊŘƛƎŀƴ                             ƻǊ ŎŀǊŘƛƎŀƴ                                      

bƻǘŜΥ ¸ŜŀǊ с ōƻȅǎ ƘŀǾŜ ǘƘŜ ƻǇǝƻƴ ƻŦ ǿŜŀǊƛƴƎ ƭƻƴƎ ƎǊŜȅ ǘŀƛƭƻǊŜŘ ǘǊƻǳǎŜǊǎ ƻǊ ƎǊŜȅ 
ǎƘƻǊǘǎ           
bƻǘŜΥ ¸ŜŀǊ с ƎƛǊƭǎ ƘŀǾŜ ǘƘŜ ƻǇǝƻƴ ƻŦ ǿŜŀǊƛƴƎ ǎǳƳƳŜǊ ŘǊŜǎǎΣ ǇƛƴŀŦƻǊŜ ƻǊ ǎƪƛǊǘ ŀƴŘ 
ǎƘƻǊǘ ǎƭŜŜǾŜŘ Ǉƻƭƻ ǎƘƛǊǘ                                                                    

OFSTED VISIT 
 

We welcomed 4 Ofsted inspectors to 
Thomas Becket recently. The children 
and staff enjoyed showing off our  
wonderful school environment and all 
the learning that happens in our  
school.  
The report should be available shortly 
after Easter and this will be shared with 
all our school community. Thank you to 
all the parents and children who 
responded to the Ofsted surveys to 
celebrate all that is good in our school. 

Check out this amazing 

construction by our 2 master 

builders 

Have a wonderful Easter break! 
 

School returns on Tuesday 19 April 
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GIRLS�¶��FOOTBALL 

Our girls�¶��football team travelled to Coloma school recently to 
participate in a football tournament against 10 other schools. 

Despite never having previously played a competitive match 

the girls performed with skill and determination and were only 

knocked out by the eventual tournament winners in a thrilling 1-

0 defeat.  

Well done everyone! 

tŀǎǎƛƻƴ tƭŀȅ 
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Řŀȅǎ ƻƴ ŜŀǊǘƘΦ 
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